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Dear Joe Samra, Subscribe Me!

Harry has forwarded this email to you with the following message:
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Some readers see this part of your email after the subject line in the inbox.
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The Interfaith Council of Southwestern
Connecticut Presents

   My Neighbor's Faith
Sunday, March 12

at 4:00 PM
St. Francis Episcopal Church

2810 Long Ridge Road
Stamford, CT

 
The program is a timely discussion



The program is a timely discussion
with Dr. Kareem Adeeb from the
American Institute of Islamic and
Arabic Studies and The Rev. Mark

Lingle of St. Francis Episcopal
Church about inter-religious       

      Kareem Adeeb                cooperation in a time of
                              uncertainty.

                       

If you have questions, please call
203-570-6226

       

        Mark Lingle
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